
 
 VILLAGE OF COLD SPRING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Cold 
Spring will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 at Village Hall, 85 Main Street, 
Cold Spring, New York beginning at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, 
to consider a proposed local law to amend the Village Code of the Village of Cold Spring 
Chapter 130 Water, Section 130-2 Definitions, 130-12 Water Meters and 130-15 Water Rents. 
The proposed legislation amends the Village Code to address new technology and water fees.  
 
  A copy of the proposed local law may be reviewed at the Village Hall at 85 Main Street, 
Cold Spring, New York, during normal business hours.  Written comments may be submitted 
prior to or at the public hearing.  Oral comments may be made at the public hearing.  The Village 
Board of Trustees is the Lead Agency pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review Act 
for this Unlisted Action.  
 
Dated:  February 3, 2017 
  

BY ORDER OF  
THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

      VILLAGE OF COLD SPRING 
      DAVE MERANDY, MAYOR 
 
 
 
 


